| oppose SB 2355 to add intelligent design to science classes.

Intelligent design does not belong in any science cirriculum. There is no scientific basis for it. No scientific study has
found evidence to the contrary, and to suggest it is real is trying to prove a negative.

To even propose this shows that our representatives have little to no scientific understanding. If it's to be taught in
schools, it should be in a religious studies course, and not science.

If our goal is to show North Dakota is an embarassment, then pass the bill. If our goal is to help children and bring
families to our state, then reject this.



